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ZAMBIAS’ STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF BOTSWANA
17TH JANUARY,2018

Mr.  President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Botswana to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the report and update which has just been provided. 

We commend Botswana for the positive efforts she has made in promoting and protecting human rights and applaud her for being an exemplary for good governance in Africa whereby several institutions have been established to ensure transparency and good governance. However, there is need to ensure that governance was inclusive and enabled the participation of all citizens.
RECOMMENDATIONS

Zambia recommends to Botswana the following:
To incorporate into domestic, law those international human rights conventions she had ratified, including the Convention Against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment, the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights, the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women and the African Charter on Human and Peoples’ Rights, making them directly applicable to the courts and administrative authorities.  
Finally, we wish Botswana well in her engagement with the UPR process.

I thank you.

